ST. PATRICK'S DE LA SALLE BOYS NATIONAL SCHOOL



Junior Infants 2023/2024 Resources Ms Hickey and Ms Cleere

Dear Parent,

As you know, the Department of Education will be funding books for all children in Primary School from September 2023. School books and copies are covered under this scheme.

We are delighted to let you know that we have spent the last number of months preparing for next September and have ordered books and copies for your child.

The grant does not cover insurance, art and craft supplies and photocopying. The cost for this is €60 per child (€100 per family).

This can be paid online via Aladdin Portal or to your child's teacher in September.

Stationery to be provided by parents:

- Handhugger triangular Pencils (x 4)
- Pritt Stick Glue Medium (x 3)
- Whiteboard
- Whiteboard Markers (x 4)
- A4 Strong Mesh Storage Folder (x 2)
- A3 Strong Mesh Storage Folder (x1)
- Eraser
- Sharpener (Double)
- Pencil Case

Please label all school items clearly including all uniform items, lunches and individual colours and pencils etc.

We are looking forward to welcoming all of the boys in Junior Infants @ 9am on Thursday 31st August 2023. They will go home at 12pm until Monday the 18th September when finishing time will be 1.50pm.

You can drop your child and collect him from the Junior yard.

Have a great summer!

Doireann Hester

Principal

O Coote's Lane, Kilkenny, R95DX80

👤 Doireann Hester - Principal

L 056 - 776 1081





Reg. Charity No. 20206147

School Roll No. 17854D



